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April 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Mount Hope Community, 
 
As we near the end of construction, I would like to thank you for your patience during our 
recent school renovations.  
 
The new gym and classroom are now open to students, while exterior renovations and work on 
the elevator is still underway.  
 
We continue to work closely with the contractors to create a safe and clean learning 
environment for staff and students. Future updates will continue to be shared on our website 
at http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/mounthope/. 
 
Again, thank you for your ongoing patience and understanding as we complete the renovations 
at Mount Hope.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Bill Torrens  
Superintendent of Student Achievement, Family of Schools Five 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/mounthope/

